

SUMMER

UPDATE

Summer Garden Party

Village Hall

Autumn Event

Village Hall

Christmas Tree and Carols

Village Hall

Christmas Party

Village Hall

16th July 2022

12.30pm

5th November 2022

7.30pm

4th December 2022

4.00pm

11th December 2022

12.30pm

Chairwoman's Summer Message



Thank you to everyone who came to the jubilee party which was quickly rearranged to the church due to the weather. A special thank you to everyone involved in helping before and on the day. The event was very successful and enjoyed by all who came along.

The following Saturday a few residents came down

to the village green for the official unveiling of the new village sign. We also took

the opportunity to place a commemorative plaque in front of the oak tree planted in 1986 to commemorate the 900 year anniversary of the village being in the Domesday book. A plaque was also placed alongside our newest tree on the village green, a bird cherry, planted as part of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations.

The next event on the village calendar is the summer garden party on Saturday 16th of July, at 12.30 and held once more in the gardens of Holly House on Village Road. Ticket price is £10 which includes food and a drink. Attendees are asked to bring along their own chairs and drinks glasses. Committee members will be around shortly to sell tickets. To aid our catering team in purchasing the food we will need to know if you want to attend the event at the latest by the 9th July. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

You will by now have received a letter about applying for the parking permits. However it appears that the website is not yet up to speed so best to delay applications for a few weeks yet.

If you are not able to attend the event on the 16th July we wish you all a very happy summer. All we need is good weather that is slightly cooler than the 30 degrees we experienced on the 17th June.

Pat Rice - 17th June 2022



Neighbourhood Watch



Neighbourhood Policing Sergeant: Sgt 1083 Nigel Bradley cliftonsnt@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk
Tel 101 EX 3101083 Mob 07595 004236

kane.dunker@notts.Police.uk	07595 074206
PC 3138 Kane Dunker	
Martin.Fisher3@notts.Police.uk	07971 059464
PCSO1178 Martin Fisher	
Melissa.Starmer@notts.Police.uk	07814 066683
PCSO 1312 Melissa Starmer	
Scott.clancy@nottinghamcity.gov.uk	07780338632
SCPO9944 Scott Clancy	
csenge.koszegi@nottinghamcity.gov.uk	07985 246065
CPO2018 Csenge Koszegi	

Summer Garden Party

Saturday 16th July 12.30pm

Holly House on Village Road (Village Hall if bad weather)

Adults £10

Children £5

COMPLIMENTARY DRINK AND BUFFET LUNCH IN
PICTURESQUE SURROUNDINGS
TICKET SELLERS WILL BE CALLING ON ALL
HOUSEHOLDS

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN GARDEN CHAIRS

Please contact	if you would like tickets and haven't
	seen the CVRA out selling tickets in your area.

Platinum Jubilee Clifton Village Tea Towels

Did you forget to buy a Clifton Village Tea
Towel at the recent Jubilee Party? maybe you
missed us on the day or would like more as
gifts for other family members or friends?
These are still available from the CVRA,
priced £5 each. Just ask your CVRA
representative or contact Graeme Barker
(graemebarker@virginmedia.com / 07456
229994) to order yours.

Free Jubilee Mugs

Jubilee Mugs are free for all children who live in the village. If you weren't able to pick one up at the Jubilee celebrations please speak to your area representative or contact Graeme using the details above. Adults can purchase jubilee mugs for £5 each.





